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Dear Parents, 
Firstly, I would like to say a huge WELL DONE to our Year 6 children for their maturity, 
calmness and perseverance in their SATs last week. The children were amazing! Thank you to 
their parents too for sending them to school each day with such a positive attitude. Just a 
quick reminder to keep all content from the papers top secret until we break up (in case any 
children in the country still have not taken the tests). 
Also, as Year 2 begin their SATs today, the same message please to Y2 parents. The content 
of these papers needs to be confidential until 1st June.  
Finally, well done to the children in Y3/4 who took part in the Tri-Golf competition last week. 
They came 6th (narrowly missing 5th place by 1 point!) and did us proud. Fantastic! Thanks to 
Mrs Denison for organising. 
Now for the week ahead! 
 
What’s on this week and next: 
 

Monday 21st May 

 

KS1 SATs  
Y1/2 Skipping Workshop 
Y3/4 Class Assembly 2.30pm in Village Hall 
Y1-3 Multisports with Premier Sport 3.05pm - 4.15pm 

Tuesday 22nd May Karate Day for all pupils. One session each in village hall. Remember PE 
kits 
Y5/6 Parents’ meeting with school nurse 
R/KS1 Mindful Colouring Club with Mrs Walton CANCELLED 

Wednesday 23rd 
May 

Swimming am 

Friday 25th May Break Up 
Y5/6 PE lesson with Mr Davies from York School Sports Partnership 
Golden Mile Club at lunch 
Reception and KS1 Bun Sale after school 
KS2 Tchoukball Club with Premier Sport 3.15pm - 4.15pm 
KS1 club with York Schools Sports Partnership until 4.15pm FINAL 
SESSION 

Saturday 2nd and 
Sunday 3rd June 

St Matthew’s Church ‘To B or Not To B’ event. Children’s work will be on 
display. All welcome. 

 

Monday 4th June School reopens after the holiday 
Friends of Naburn meeting 3.15pm 

Tuesday 5th June Countryside Live KS2 

Wednesday 6th 
June 

Swimming starts for all Y5/6 children 
KS2 Cricket Tournament 
Open the Book in the Village Hall 

Friday 8th June Staff from Fulford to visit Naburn to meet our Year 6 children 

 
 



Compassion     Trust     Perseverance 

Celebrations 
Certificates were awarded as follows: 

 Everyone in Reception and KS1 for brilliant behaviour at Beningbrough Hall 

 Sam, in Y3, for super leading of a class session as part of the Young Leaders’ Award 

 All of Year 6 for having an amazing attitude in the SATs 

Once again, lots of children showed off awards achieved out of school: 
 

 Micah showed us his swimming certificate 
 Hannah shared a story which has been published 
 Claire shared that she had passed Grade 5 music theory with a distinction 
 Florence and Eli showed us a huge football trophy, for winning the league 

 
11 bronze certificates, 1 silver and 1 gold were awarded for Mathletics. Well done to Eli for 
achieving gold. Y3/4 have now claimed the class trophy. I wonder which class will gain the 
most points this week. 
 
Church Weekend 
Last call for donations of jewellery beginning with the letter B. Bring them in to the school 
office or give them to Lynn or Kevin Anderson. The Church Open Weekend is at the end of 
our May holiday, so do pop along to see the children’s work and other items on display (all 
beginning with the letter ‘B’). 
 
Friends of Naburn 
Don’t forget the Reception and KS1 Bun Sale on Friday after school. Please bring buns to the 
school office on Friday morning and if you are in the Junior part of school, bring some pennies 
to spend! 
 
Summer Production of Aladdin 
The dates are as follows:  
Monday July 9th Dress Rehearsal 
Tuesday July 10th, production in the afternoon for the local community and in the evening for 
parents  
Thursday July 12th, production in the evening for parents 
 
Police Lifestyle Challenge 
For any children aged 10 and upwards, North Yorkshire Police are organising a ‘Lifestyle 
Challenge’, to take place in the Summer holiday. There are some fantastic prizes! For more 
details, see the attached flyer, visit www.northyorkshirepolice.uk/lifestlye or email 
lifestyle@northyorkshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
Bottle tops please 
A request from Mrs Jackson: 
Over the holiday, please could you collect coloured plastic bottle tops. Bring them into school 
after the holidays. Thank you. 
 
Golden Mile 
As mentioned before, the children go across to the field every Friday lunchtime to run. It 
would be very helpful if we could have a parent helper to walk across with the teacher from 
Premier Sport who leads the activity. Please let the office staff know if you could help. 

 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Christison 
Headteacher  
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